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Announcement in Worship – Week 4

Today is Commitment Sunday for our “Because of God’s Great Mercy” stewardship program.  You have received emails and a letter about this program in recent weeks.  Some of you have brought the commitment cards or electronic giving forms you received in the mail to worship today.  Still others have picked up a card from the ushers.  If you have a card to turn in today, please do that by placing it in the offering plates as they are passed later in the service.
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